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Dear Residents

Street Parking and Lighting update

As many of you may be aware, there has been an issue at the bottom end of
the road with the lights burning all day long and off part of the night. We have
chased the council relentlessly on this matter and have been assured it will
soon be resolved with the replacement of the lamp heads with new low energy
lighting.

Also, many residents have been complaining about the lack of street parking
along the whole road for a considerable amount of time now and have been en-
quiring about introducing additional off street parking.

Earlier this year, we met with members of the Highways Team to discuss the
options available and can confirm we have at last received quotes for the work
to alter several areas of the road to increase parking space availability and we
will be analysing the costs in the next few weeks.

We are also talking with Curo to see if they can contribute to the cost of this
work and therefore give us more chance to make this happen sooner. The
costs for two areas look to be achievable in the short term with another two are-
as having to come in much later as the costs are high and we need large capital
grants that we will be seeking to be included in the council budget.

Please contact either Liberal Democrat Councillor Tim Ball or Local Campaigner
Sarah Moore if you would like to discuss these issues further.
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